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Dear Professor inan,

I  am just Tvriting to confirm the arrangements fo r  the survey 
at Cremna in July. I  have had no news yet from the Eski Eserler ve ıvfûzeler Geflel 
MÛddrlUgU, but I  assume that they are procesaing my application fo r a permit.

I  wonder i f  you could make sure that appropriAte steps are taken to see that 

Adnan Şakar and Dr ülkü Izm irlig il*s  names also go forward to the ^eneral Directorate 
of Antiquities so that they too can be inciuded in the permit.

applications fo r  funds have so fa r been successfulJE have received grants from 
the Roman Society, the Craven Coınmittee o f Üxford University, and the British 

Institute of Archaeology at Ankara. I  am now waiting fo r  news from the British 

Academy. I  have decided to try and buy a twelve-seater minivan in England and 
to drive out with the British members of the team on about 25 June. I f  Adnan Şakar 

needs any transport for himself or his equipment from İstanbul to the s ite , we can 
obviously provide i t ,

When we talked about the project in Antalya last September, you said that 
you might be able to help me find accommodation in one of the villages beside 
the s ite  by putting me in contact with people who had helped you there at the 

time of your excavation. I f  you could send me their name, or names, I  can write to 
them d irectly  myself. I  shall not be coming to the ?th Excavation symposiura in 

Ankara at the end of May myself, since i t  clashes with University examihations 

here in S^ansea, but my colleague and co-director. Dr Marc Waelkens, w ill  be there, 
and I  hope that you can discuss any outsianding problems with him.

I  hope that a l i  is  going well with your own plans fo r  the summer, and look 
forward to seeing you again. We hope to arrive in Turkey round about July İ st ,  and 
to stay until August 5th.

With best wishes,

yours sineerely.
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